

## EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION FOR THE 21st CENTURY

Dr. Ed Manansala. County Superintendent of Schools

August 30, 2019

Mr. Ryan Dostart 3504 Santos Circle Cameron Park, CA 95682

Dear Mr. Dostart:

On behalf of the students and staff at Charter College & Career Prep, we wish to thank you for the \$300 you generously raised via a community self-defense workshop and donated to our school. We greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness and assure you that it will be put to good use.

No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

Thank you again for your generous contribution in support of our public charter schools.

Sincerely,

David Publicover

**Executive Director, Charter Community Programs** 

Cc: El Dorado County Board of Education